
 

PLAN REVIEW SHEET____________________________________________________________________ 

Date:  April 22, 2019 

Petition #:  2019-041 

Staff Contact:  John Howard 
 
The rezoning proposal is adjacent to the Silver Line LRT corridor along Independence Boulevard with 
potential impacts to driveways and streets.  CATS staff will begin design of the alignment in the 
summer/fall of 2019.  


